
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 

 
Date: August 14, 2013 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Process for Removal of Vacant Schools 
 

We would like to discuss the process for removal of vacant schools at the 
Building and Site Committee meeting on Monday, August 19, 2013. Please 
contact me if there are any questions. 
 

   
LA/kp 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
  

 
  


